KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING

MEETING February 13, 2017 7PM

Attending members: Randy Burns, Sarah Baker, Matt Rhoads, Greg Carroll & David Bajuscak.

Minutes from November, 2016, December 2016 & January 2017 were read and approved.

Administrator Richard Bishop said he had spoken to Steve Cvijanovich about producing an accurate zoning of the Town. He was told that the cost would not exceed \$1,500. The cost would include both CAD & PDF and a 3' X 4' print copy.

Mr. Bishop said that the inclusion of the Town in the Heart of the Civil War Heritage Area was moving forward.

Ms. Baker made a motion to give a favorable opinion on the allowance of a Special Exception for the Business application by Brandon Ritch to operate as a federally licensed firearms dealer at 1 Rockingham Dr. Mr. Carroll seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Mr. Carroll, Mr. Rhoads seconded. All agreed. The meeting adjourned at 7:30PM.